
Prospecting mission for bilateral cooperation 

                                                

The Director of the Board of Directors of the AMAN-International Foundation carried out a 

prospecting mission on behalf of German investors in Côte d'Ivoire 

 

Abidjan (07.09.2009) - During his official visit to Côte d'Ivoire, Professor Dr. h. c. Bernd-Dieter 

FRIDRICH met with a number of structures specialized in various sectors of activity in order to 

prospect on behalf of German companies wishing to invest in the country during the period of 

reconstruction and post-crisis economic recovery. 

 

The sectors concerned by this prospection are:  

education, environmental protection, technical and vocational education, research, higher education 

and scientific research, construction, urban planning, tourism, handicrafts, sanitation, health and 

public hygiene and road developments.  

 

For the implementation of his very busy agenda, Prof. FRIDRICH - also a consultant to governments, 

embassies and international companies - was assisted during his numerous meetings in ministries, 

public and private structures by the Founding President of FAI, Marie Ginette AMANI. 

 

This prospecting mission on the part of the Director of the Board of Directors of the AMAN-

International Foundation took place in a very cordial and fruitful atmosphere, but also with a view to 

working towards the expansion and enrichment of German-Ivorian collaboration. 


